Blevins School Board Minutes
September 13, 2010

Administration Office

The regular meeting of the Blevins School Board was called to order by President Joan Noesser on
Monday, September 13, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. in the Administration Office. Board members present: Tim
Estes, Melony Ford, Carl McGill, and Richard Snell. Others in attendance: Superintendent Billy Lee, Pat
Loe, Jeffrey Steed, and Lisa Doss. See attached list for others present. Prayer was led by Richard Snell
and the pledge was said by all.

Minutes to the meetings of June 3, 2010, August 9, 2010, and August 23, 2010 were approved as
presented.

A motion was made to approve the 2010-2011 district budget by Tim Estes (see attached). Motion passed
with a 5-0 vote.

Tim Estes made a motion to approve the proposed Special Education budget for 2010-11. Motion
approved with a vote of 5-0.

A motion was made by Richard Snell to approve the 2010-2011 revised ASBA policies. Motion passed
with a 5-0 vote.

Joan Noesser made a motion to accept the Annual Risk Assessment Policy. Motion passed with a vote of
5-0.

Ron Bamber petitioned the board for a student transfer from Blevins Public Schools to Hope for his child.
The board denied his request.

Personnel:
A. Melony Ford made a motion to hire Karen Joyce Tewalt as a cafeteria worker. Motion passed
with a 5-0 vote.
B. A motion was made by Melony Ford for a change in duties for Pat Loe to ¥ Elementary Principal
and ¥2 Reading Specialist with half of salary coming from NSLA funds. Job expectations will not
change. Motion passed with a 5-0 vote.

Tim Estes made a motion to approve a $693 bid to replace damaged gutters on campus. Motion approved
with a 5-0 vote.

A motion was made by Melony Ford to pay $2359 to pour a concrete driveway from Head Start parking
lot to the road (15 ft.). The motion passed with a 5-0 vote.

Board member Jimmy Rhodes arrived at 7:38 p.m.
Meeting adjourned @ 8:10 p.m.

Minutes approved : 10-11-10



